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11th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
In Year 2, our enquiry question for Term 2 is ‘What is around my school?’ To support 
children in exploring this question, we are taking the children in Leisler Bats on an 
educational welly walk to the local woods on Wednesday 16th November at 1:45pm, 
and we would love for you to join us. This will be a wonderful learning experience for the 
children to embed what they already know, and discover even more about the local area. 
 
We will be going whatever the weather, so please remember to bring wellies and a warm, 
waterproof coat for both you and your child! Siblings are welcome, but unfortunately the 
walk is not suitable for pushchairs.  
 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to join for the walk ASAP. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Conner 
Leisler Bats Class Teacher 
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